
• State regulations at this time has us limited to a 50-person capacity in each service. This includes those 
volunteering and the worship team.  We anticipate having spots for 35-40 people at each service.  We 
understand that there will not be enough spaces for every person that wants to attend.  Please consider 
volunteering on Sunday morning, with more volunteers we can add services to increase the number of 
people that can attend.  

• You will need to register in advance for which service you are committing to attend. 
• We care about your health and safety as well as those in attendance with you.  We ask that if you are 

feeling sick, have flu-like symptoms or have had a possible exposure to COVID-19 in the past 14 days to 
please stay home. 

• We encourage those in a high-risk group to continue attending online during Phase 1. 
• We are continuing to follow the latest guidelines and recommendations for the CDC and the State of 

Nevada. 
 
 

• Our professional cleaning company, RBM is cleaning and sanitizing our building regularly.  We have 
extended their contract to now include a Sunday night cleaning so we are ready for school on 
Monday. 

• The exterior doors, doors to the sanctuary and bathroom doors will be propped open to eliminate 
hand contact with the door handles. 

• Hand sanitizer stations will be available in the narthex. 
• We will alternate which pews are used at each service.  Our soft surfaces cannot be easily cleaned 

between services. 
• Hard surfaces in the sanctuary will be disinfected between services. 
 
 

• There will be no handouts (everything will be available on our screens). 
o You may check out a Lutheran Service Book to use and take home, if you would like.   
o Worship bulletins will still be available digitally on our website. 

• You must wear a face mask the entire service. It is especially important when you are singing. If 
you don’t have a face mask, we will have some available. 

• Pastors will practice social distancing from those in attendance. 
• If you have children, they must worship with you as a family.  Please have your children remain 

with you while you are on campus. 
• Nursery and Sunday School will not be offered at this time. 
• We know it is tempting, but please do not shake hands or hug others. 
• For now, there will be no Fellowship Hour between services. 
• Bible Studies will continue to be offered on Zoom at 9:30. 
• Access to the school wings will not be available at this time.   

 
 

• For those who are worshiping onsite, the offering plates will be available at the back of the 
sanctuary. 

• Online giving options (EasyTithe App or mvlcs.org      GIVE) are still available as well as mail-in 
options. 


